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IAFC New England Division

With more than 45 years of experience in the volunteer fire service (The North Farms Volunteer Fire Department in Wallingford, Connecticut), I would be honored to return to a position on the VCOS Board of Directors. A member of the IAFC since 1990, I was a charter member of the VCOS beginning in 1994, and served on its board including Vice Chair and Chair. During that time, I had the opportunity to work with countless talented colleagues and am forever grateful for the amazing accomplishments we together achieved for the betterment of our section, beloved fire service and the nation as a whole. Our accomplishments included creating the premiere event in the fire service ( The Symposium in the Sun ); numerous “ribbon reports” that focused on critical topics ranging from cancer to management, recruiting to mental health, and most things in between; countless national initiatives; and so much more. In all we did, we tried to make a maximum impact by providing the best products/services/information to the masses conceivable, with as little financial obligations possible. In addition to my work with this section, I have also served on numerous local and state associations, along with IAFC’s New England Division and various national organizations. After briefly stepping away to focus on local issues important to us all, I would appreciate your support and vote to return to the VCOS board where I may offer my knowledge and experience to our next generation of leaders as we tackle the topics that are challenging our volunteer and combination departments.
Thank you for your consideration.
